
 

June 19, 2023 
 
Hone. Charles F. Gruber, Chairman   
Baldwin County Commission 
312 Courthouse Square 
Suite 12 
Bay Minette, Alabama 36507 
 
Re:  Magnolia Entrance Facility Utilities  

Summerdale, Alabama   
 
Dear Chairman Gruber, 
 
We have reviewed the bids that were submitted on June 13, 2023, for the 
referenced project.  We recommend that the contract be awarded to the lowest 
responsive bidder for the total amount of bid as follows: 
 
W.R. Mitchell Contractor, Inc…………………………………$163,704.00 
 
If you should have any questions or need any additional information, please feel 
free to give us a call.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CDG, Inc. 
 
 
 
Gabby Sanders, P.E. 
Project Engineer  
 
GS/mw 
 
  
 
 

 


